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11/03/2018 00:37 Property Damage Crash A deputy responded to State Route 739 

near Herd McIlroy Road to investigate a 

property damage crash involving a 2007 

Saturn Aura that struck a deer. A crash 

report was taken, #80-18-485. 

11/03/2018 03:03 Suicide Threat Deputies were sent to a residence in the 

16000 block of Church Street in New 

Dover to investigate a possible suicide 

threat. No report was taken. 

11/03/2018 05:29 Property Damage Crash A deputy responded to State Route 736 

near Kandel Road to investigate a 

property damage crash involving a 1994 

Ford Ranger that struck a deer. A crash 

report was taken, #80-18-486. 

11/03/2018 06:43 Property Damage Crash Deputies and units from the Jerome 

Township Fire Department responded to 

Jerome Road near Brock Road to 

investigate a property damage crash 

involving a 2013 Dodge Dart that struck 

a mailbox. No report was taken. 

11/03/2018 09:39 Injury Crash A deputy and units from the Northern 

Union County Fire and EMS District, 

Delaware County EMS, and the Ohio 

State Highway Patrol responded to the 

intersection of State Route 4 and Hoskins 

Road for a two-vehicle injury crash. The 

State Patrol investigated the crash.  

11/03/2018 18:43 Dispute Deputies were sent to a residence on 

May Street in Magnetic Springs to 

investigate a dispute between neighbors. 

The parties were separated and no report 

was taken. 



11/03/2018 18:53 Arrest Warrant A deputy met with a Marysville Police 

Officer to take custody of Seth J. Hall, 

age 34 of Marysville for an outstanding 

arrest warrant. He was transported to the 

Tri County Regional Jail. 

11/03/2018 19:03 Property Damage Crash A deputy responded to State Route 4 

near US Route 36 to investigate a 

property damage crash involving a 2005 

GMC Envoy that struck a deer. A crash 

report was taken, #80-18-487. 

11/03/2018 22:05 Unruly Juvenile A deputy was sent to a residence in the 

18000 block of Miller Road for a 

runaway juvenile. After further 

investigation, the juvenile was located 

and transported to the Central Ohio 

Youth Center. A report was taken, #18-

0971. 
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